January 2025 Maintenance Report

Maintenance has had a very successful year and has manage to handle all of the
incoming work orders district wide. We have had little non-scheduled repairs this year, which
means proper preventive maintenance has been done correctly. We had another great year of
holiday events which ranged throughout all grades, it’s awesome to see the community come
together and completely fill up our gyms in support of our students. We are still in full swing of
basketball and our gyms are being used for the majority of the day and evening, with that
maintenance and custodians have been doing a great job on upkeep within those areas. Over
the next year, my focus will be to provide additional training for our maintenance, grounds, and
custodian crews, and to work on team building skills. With our new school being completed this
year, it is important to keep a solid team so when we fill our new positions we can achieve our
duties. I am looking forward to another successful year!



